
From: owner-pabiodiv@webmail.upb.pitt.edu On Behalf Of Lisa Smith 
Sent: Wednesday, July 19, 2006 1:37 PM 
To: pabiodiv@webmail.upb.pitt.edu 
Subject: PABIODIV: Upcoming Invasive Plant Conference 
 
"Folks, 
 
There is a great upcoming conference in New Jersery sponsored by the Mid-Atlantic Exotic Pest Plant 
Council--it is a short ride out of New York to Morristown on New Jersey transit. Please pass this along to 
anyone you think may be interested in attending--it's less than one month away! The morning will be spent 
learning more about the problem with plant invasions in the Mid-Atlantic, learning about federal, state, and 
non-profit efforts, volunteer program successes, and the afternoon will be all field demonstrations and 
hands-on learning with lots of networking opportunity with folks from New York to West Virginia. Attendees 
will come away with a "Weed Buster" certification for completing the workshop. Stick around and mingle 
with other professionals and volunteers for cocktails and dinner afterwards! The brochure link is below, as 
well as the MA-EPPC link. 
 
http://www.arboretumfriends.org/20060809Invasives/brochure.pdf 
 
http://www.ma-eppc.org/ 
 
Hope to see you there! " 
 
 
Lisa L. Smith 
Consulting Ecologist 
286 Stoneylonesome Rd. 
Stahlstown, PA 15687 
wildflower@laurelweb.net 
 
***** 
 
The Pennsylvania Biodiversity Listserve is intended to promote discussion of biodiversity issues in the 
state.  It is moderated by the Pennsylvania Biodiversity Partnership (PBP) following guidelines posted at 
http://www.pabiodiversity.org/listserve.html.  The opinions expressed in messages are those of the authors 
and NOT the PBP.  To unsubscribe, send the message UNSUBSCRIBE PABIODIV to 
majordomo@webmail.upb.pitt.edu. 
 
***** 
 


